
Project Update: October 2018 
 
We have started the project focusing on divulgation activities. First we created a 
logo for the project, then we created a Facebook page 
(@proyectoranaandinaaustral). In this page we shared educational fliers and 
posters. We also used the Gabinete DIBIOVA Facebook page 
(@investigacionconservacionvertebradossanjuan) to share publications. Using social 
networks led us to obtain two possible localities for the species, but unfortunately the 
registers were not right. 
 
We also have communicated with authorities of Secretaría de Ambiente y Desarrollo 
Sustentable and Ministerio de Educación of San Juan province to request that the 
project be declared of interest and requesting support. Secretaría de Ambiente y 
Desarrollo Sustentable has had a good response about the project and it is in the 
process of being declared of interest, while the Ministerio de Educación continues 
without giving a response. 
 
We have participated in two important dates for the communication of scientific 
and environmental activities: 1) the National Week of Science and Technology 
(Semana Nacional de la Ciencia y la Tecnología); and 2) FESTECA (Formulando 
estrategias sustentables Tecnológicas – Económicas – Culturales – Ambientales). It 
should be noted that these activities were carried out in the La Ciénaga natural 
protected area, located near Telmatobius contrerasi’s distribution area. 
 
Finally, we also have participated with an exposition in the Congreso Argentino de 
Herpetología (Argentine Congress of Herpetology).  
 

 
PRANA team in the Congreso Argentino de Herpetología 

 



 

 



 

 



 
Fliers that we delivered during the Semana Nacional de la Ciencia y la Tecnología 
and the FESTECA 2018. 
 

 
PRANA team during FESTECA 2018. 
 



Poster that we presented in the Congreso Argentino de Herpetología 


